
For Deepcut and Pirbright Stations 		 July 2013

Links to our Community

Community

Deepcut & Pirbright Community Site: http://pdpatch.weebly.com

HIVE: www.aldershothive.blogspot.co.uk

Army Families Federation: www.aff.org.uk

Friends of Deepcut on Facebook: www.facebook.com/groups/friendsofdeepcut

Pirbright Community on Facebook: www.facebook.com/groups/pirbrightcommunity

www.facebook.com/groups/pirbrightneighbourhood

RMAS Community Centre: www.wishstreamcommunity.org.uk

www.surreyheath-residents.co.uk   www.surreyheath.gov.uk   www.woking.gov.uk

Inside our Summer Edition:
Summer Activities and Community Centre Timetables

Deepcut gets a Spring Clean!
Army wives entering  Hampton Court Flower Show

Deepcut Community Centre Timetable * Subject to changes

Day Time Session Details Contact Telephone

Mon 0930 - 1130

0930 - 1230

Coffee Morning Main Hall

Blackdown Preschool

Debbie Goldsmith

Margaret Corbey

01483 798604

01252 834293

Tues 0945 - 1145

0930 - 1230

1230 - 1430

First Steps Parents & Tots Group Main Hall

Blackdown Preschool 

Blackdown Preschool

Gill Stennett

Margaret Corbey

Margaret Corbey

01252 833351

As above

As above

Wed 0930 - 1230

1015-1145

1930 - 2130

Blackdown Preschool

Homestart Family Support Group Main Hall

Deepcut W.I. Meeting (first Wednesday in the month)

Margaret Corbey

Stephnie Waight

Carol Gartrell

As above

01276 681121

01252 838101

Thu 0945-1145

0930-1230

1230 - 1430

1900 - 2100

Sure Start Play & Learn

Blackdown Preschool

Blackdown Preschool

Paws Off Puppy & Dog Training

Elaine Thurlow

Margaret Corbey

Margaret Corbey

Nicole Emery

01252 540076

As above

As above

07989265522

Fri 0930 - 1230

1630 - 1800

Blackdown Preschool

Bahai Church Youth Group

Margaret Corbey

Taraneh Pee

As above

01276 504770

Sun 1000 - 1130 Bahai Church Youth Group Taraneh Pee As above

Sat & Sun Available for booking Angela Fleming As above

Pirbright Community Centre Timetable * Subject to changes

Day Time Session Details Contact Telephone

Mon 0945 - 1115 Sure Start Play & Learn (Term time only) Juliea Morris 01483 473315

Tues 0930 - 1130

1200 - 1245

Homestart Family Group (By referral)

Jo Jingles music & play (first Tuesday in the month)

Yvonne MacLean

Juliea Morris

01483 511181

As above

Wed 0945 - 1200

1645 - 1730

Childminding Group

Karate

Gill Stennett

Dean Howell

01483 798613

01252 540785

Thu 0945 - 1130 Rainbow Tots Stacey Quaggan 01483 798613

Fri 0930 - 1130 Chill and Chat Coffee Morning Debbie Goldsmith 01483 798604

Sat & Sun Available for booking Debbie Goldsmith As above
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Brookwood & Pirbright Sure Start Children’s Centre,  
Connaught Road, Brookwood, Surrey, GU24 0HF, Telephone - 01483 473315,  

E-mail - reception.children@brookwood.surrey.sch.uk 
www.brookwoodpirbrightcc.co.uk 

 

 at   

Brookwood & Pirbright  

Children’s Centre 

 Mondays (Term Time Only) 

9.45am—11.15am 
(Due to the nature of this group unfortunately older siblings are unable to attend) 

Please come and join us,  

we look forward to seeing you 

Deepcut WI was set up only seven 
years ago and is a smallish, informal, 
monthly meeting group of  like-
minded ladies who regularly meet 
together for fun, friendship and 
learning.
 

Our very varied and interesting meetings include talks, demonstrations, 
workshops, discussions, food tasting, walks and visits. These are 
complemented by a monthly craft group, a book club, lunch/evening 
meal events and regular outings. Meetings always include time for 
a chat over a drink. Recent presenters have addressed subjects as 
diverse as the Bletchley Park Code Breakers, to Flax Flower Weaving. 
From Making your Own Cosmetics to a challenging talk on Domestic 
Violence. From Decorating Tips for Women, which was a great success, 
to Pudding Tasting and exchange of recipes.  Craft Group members 
are currently building a Scarecrow made out of recycled materials for 
display at RHS Wisley over the summer.
 
We have also visited the Army Medical Services Museum, the Watts 
Gallery (where we squeezed in a pre-visit lunch) and an intriguing 
conducted tour of Brookwood cemetery. We also ran a cup cake stall 
at the recent Surrey Heath Show, where we raised significant funds for 
the WI, whilst at the same time having a thoroughly enjoyable day. 

Our next such event will be a cake stall at the RLC Open Day at 
Deepcut on 6th July, meet us there in the Garrison Community Centre 
Marquee. New members are always welcome. Come along as a visitor 
and check us out, a warm welcome will await you.



	 	 Aldershot HIVE is currently serving the Pirbright 		
	 	 and Deepcut Community.

	 	 Aldershot HIVE
	 The Connaught Community Centre

	 	 North Camp, Aldershot, Hampshire, GU11 2NX
	 	 Email: aldershothive@armymail.mod.uk
			   Tel/Fax: 01252 347650
			   Mil: 94222 Ext. 2650
			   Opening Hours: 
			   Mon - Fri: 0830 - 1300 1330 - 1630 (Fri 1600).

Check out the blog to stay up to date with the latest local information 
for service personnel and their families:

http://aldershothive.blogspot.co.uk

Unit Welfare Officers
Contact Details

Name: 	 Maj Carol Miller UWO
Address: 	 Welfare Office 
	 Alexander Barracks, 		
	 Pirbright, GU24 0QQ
Telephone:	 01483 798508/94211 8508
	 Mob: 07920 834391
Email: 	 ATCP-HQ-UWO@mod.uk or 	
	 Carol.miller766@mod.uk

Name:	 Mrs Pat Calley UWO
Address: 	 Welfare Office 
	 Princess Royal Barracks, 		
	 Deepcut, GU16 6RW
Telephone: 	 01252 833653/94214 5653
Email: 	 25RLC-87-UWO@mod.uk

Name: 	 WO2 Stu Bowdler UWWO 2ATR
Address: 	 Welfare Office 
	 Alexander Barracks, 
	 Pirbright, GU24 0QQ
Telephone: 	 01483 795556/94211 5556
Email: 	 ATCP-HQ-UWO1ATR@mod.uk

Name: 	 WO2 Paul Dixon UWO 2ATR
Address: 	 Welfare Office 
	 Alexander Barracks, 
	 Pirbright, GU24 0QQ
Telephone: 	 01483795556/94211 5556
	 Mob: 07770 494801
Email: 	 ATCP-HQ-UWO2ATR@mod.uk

Name: 	 Sgt Bev Robinson, Station 	
	 Welfare SNCO
Address: 	 Welfare Office
	 Princess Royal Barracks,
	 Deepcut, GU16 6RW
Telephone: 	 01252 833429/94214 542
	 Mob: 07799079829
Email: 	 DLS-SSU-UWO-SNCO@mod.uk

If you have any concerns or are 
unsure about anything concerning 
the welfare of your family please call 
the Unit Welfare Office to arrange an 
appointment. If you would like to be 
included on the UWO distribution 
list please email WO2 Bowdler on 
ATCP-HQ-UWO2ATR@mod.uk.

Dates for Your Diary
RLC OPEN DAY   Sat 6th July on the 
field in front of the patch (behind 
Dettingen Park).

ATC (P) FAMILIES DAY Sat 27th July at 
Pirbright Barracks.

CHILDREN’S SUMMER ACTIVITIES 
at RMAS - brochure to follow shortly. 
www.wishstreamcommunity.org.uk

Chill ‘n’ Chat
DON’T BE LONELY!   Both Deepcut and 
Pirbright provide social get togethers 
for the wives and partners of the 
communties. Friday mornings in the 
Jubilee Centre and Monday mornings 
at the Community Centre Deepcut.

For more information check out the 
timetables on the back page of this 
newsletter, or contact DPSnewswire@
gmail.com.

What’s On for 11-18’s?
Do you want to see more on for 11-18 year olds in Deepcut?

Are you prepared to do something about it?
Then get in touch!

The Windle Valley Youth Project serves young people (11-18) in the Borough 
of Surrey Heath.  They are hoping to start some projects in Deepcut for young 
people over the summer and in the Autumn term.

Are you between 11-18 and feel you would like to share your views on 
activities for young people in Deepcut?

Would you like more information on upcoming projects?

Or are you an adult interested in 
volunteering?

If any of these apply to you then 
please get in touch!

Contact Harriet (youth worker) 
at harriet@wvyp.org.uk or call 

07838495116.

What a load of rubbish!
The Deepcut Spring Clean on May 
4th was a huge success! Lured by the 
promise of tea and buns (and maybe 
some ever so gentle arm twisting 
by the CO and the RSM) about 50 
volunteers of all ages assembled at 
the Deepcut Community Centre on a 
drizzly, windy Saturday morning.
Major Andy Stephens quickly divided 
all into 5 groups, distributed maps, 
litter grabbers, gloves and bin bags 
and sent them off to their respective 
areas. 

One group very quickly spotted 
some bulk rubbish lurking in the 
woods. They soon disappeared in the 
undergrowth and amongst shouts 
of “look what I just found” came out 
dragging old barbeques, push bikes, 
tables, desk chairs, paddling 

pools, sinks, tyres, car batteries, 
carpets, mattresses and other 
assorted “treasures”. It soon became a 
competition as to who could find the 
biggest items! The bulk rubbish neatly 
piled up for the QM’s department 
to pick up, the group moved on 
to find smaller “prey”. That quickly 
materialized, mainly in form of carrier 
bags, crisp packets, drink cans – with 
the odd soiled nappy thrown in.

The age of some of the items turned 
another group into scientists: How 
long before a discarded trainer is 
completely covered in moss? Did 
Budgens ever use a brown and orange 
logo – or: how long does it take to turn 
the green Budgens logo on a carrier 
bag into brown and orange? And 
where is the nearest Budgens anyway? 
(Answer: Lightwater!)

After an hour and a half the groups 
started to trickle back to the 
Community Centre. Fortified with tea, 
coffee, muffins and biscuits everyone 
gathered for a chat and a boast of the 
fullest bag/ the weirdest find. There 
was a definite air of community spirit 
amongst the volunteers: “Where do 
you live then?”, “We’ll have to do this 
again.”, “What’s your name?” 

Hopefully, we have encouraged 
people not to drop litter on the 
ground but to put it into a bin. A few 
keen residents have even vowed to 
take carrier bags with them on their 
dog walks and pick up any litter they 
find! 

A huge and heartfelt thanks to all 
those who gave up their Saturday 
morning to clean up our local patch. 
What a difference it makes - well done 
everyone !

Submissions
Info

You are welcome 
to submit items for 
the next newsletter. 

The deadline for 
submissions will be:

01/10/2013

Email to:
DPSnewswire@gmail.com

or

Send to:
Deepcut Station 

Community Centre,
Newfoundland Road,

Deepcut, Surrey, 
GU16 6SY.

A Moveable Feast
Surrey Heath is entering Hampton Court 

Flower Show this year. The garden entry has 

been designed by Kate Turner at Flourish 

Community Garden and a group of local 

volunteer Army wives from Deepcut. 

It is a fantastic project and the idea for the 

garden came about after the army wives 

attended a ‘grow your own veg’ course at 

Flourish. They wanted cheap and easy ways 

to grow things that could then be moved 

and relocate with them. So the theme ‘A 

Moveable Feast’ was designed. The garden 

will feature lots of different edible plants 

and is a celebration of eating together. 

All of the planting is ‘moveable’ and will be 

relocated back to the community when 

Hampton Court Flower Show is finished. 

Another key theme of the garden is that 

we will have used army boots around the 

perimeter which will be planted with yellow 

calendulas symbolising the yellow ribbon 

of hope.

It’s such a fantastic project as it has come 

completely from a real need within the 

community! It has been designed by Kate 

and the Army Wives and is supported by 

Surrey Heath Borough Council.

For further information, visit 

www.surreyheath.gov.uk/hamptoncourt 

which will take you to our dedicated webpage. 

You will find all our social media accounts 

including a blog which has lots of picture and 

videos of Kate our gardener and one of the 

volunteer army wives, Karen talking about the 

project. You can also hear Kate’s interview that 

was aired on BFBS radio recently.


